
Please note that as part of our hire agreement with The Beacon School, 

no food or drink (except water) is  allowed in the hall where we have our meeting,       
neither are stiletto heels or similar.  

Please do make sure to honour this. 

SKCC Information: 

Office Address: Church House,                   136 Sandgate Road, Folkestone, CT20 2BN 

Tel: 01303 251155        E-mail: skcc@btconnect.com               Web: www.skcc.info  

Registered Charity No: 1059669 

If you would like prayer, please speak to this morning’s 
host or one of the leadership team.  

Please pray for a swift recovery for Gary Lamb who had surgery last 
Wednesday and for Laura Horscroft who had surgery on 17th August.  

Corporate Prayer times this week - Everyone welcome.  

Today:  9.45 a.m.  Staff Room, The Beacon 
Monday: 1.45 p.m.   65 St Leonard’s Road, Hythe 
Tuesday: 9.30 a.m.   45 Turnpike Hill, Hythe 

  

Today is Matt Mann’s last Sunday with us as he finishes his 
time with DNA. Thank you, Matt, for being part of SKCC and 
serving in our church. We wish you God’s richest blessing for 
your future. 

Dalesdown Summer Camp  

This afternoon a group of children from Kidz Church are going to Horsham 
in West Sussex to be part of Dalesdown Summer Camp. They will be in the 
care of Jodie Earl and Mel Buck. Please pray: 

* for safety as they travel    * for good relationships 

* for good health and sleep   * for fun together 

* that they learn more about being a child of God  

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Over August, with many people away on holiday, our gatherings will have a  
slightly different flavour with worship, testimonies and a shorter preach.   

Refreshments will be served after the meeting. Do join us. 

 20th August 2017  

August arrangements for Children’s work 

The crèche and pre- school groups will merge and be   
together in the crèche room. 

Years R – 6 will merge and meet in the conference room 
(Kidz Church room). 

The Youth will remain with adults for the meeting. 

  

We are really pleased to have Heather Pritchard with us 
this morning. Heather is on a home visit from Mozambique. 
Please pray that she has a lovely relaxing time catching up 
with her family and friends. 
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